Feb. 1, 2013

School Safety Committee Meeting Minutes

On February 1, 2013 at 9:00 AM at the Stonington Police Department Community Room a
meeting of the School Safety Committee was held.

Meeting was called to order by Chief Stewart at approx. 09:10 hours and after brief
introductions of people present a motion was made by Patrick Moukawsher to enter into
Executive Session for the purpose of discussing school security matters. The motion was
seconded by Ken Donovan. No discussion and all were in favor. Invited into executive session
were;

Captain Desmond, SPD Lieutenant Olson, SPD Stephen Bennhoff, Head Master PPS
Alisa Morrison, B of Ed M. Stevens, Dir.of Finance  Bryan Bentz, B of Finance

Dr. V Riley, Superintendent  Bill King, SPS Patrick Moukawsher, B of PC

Ken Donovan, SPS Chief Hilbert, MFD Wayne Green, Building Dept. TOS
Andrew Maynard, State Senator Doris Messina, Principal SMS

Ed Haberek, TOS Diana Urban, State Rep. Chief Stewart, SPD

At 10:50 hours a motion was made by Maryanna Stevens to come out of executive session,
seconded by Lt. Olson all were in favor. Motion was again made by M. Stevens to close the
meeting, numerous seconds, all were in favor.

Chief Stewart (02/01/2013)



